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BRE Scotland

Update to guidance on FiTs 

June 2013
_____________________________________________________________

The BRE EPC Scheme has had feedback that the Scottish Government has received a number of enquires in relation to the Feed-In Tariffs (FITs) scheme.  This policy is not a devolved issued, responsibility for this lies with the Westminster Government in the Department for Energy and Climate Change (DECC) as the lead Department.  Enquiries on FiTs should be directed to the appropriate contact point as outlined below.
Members of Approved Organisations in Scotland (EPC Schemes) should also note that  DECC makes clear that: decisions on eligibility for FITS are ultimately a matter for FIT licensees and Ofgem to make on receipt of the application for FITs.  This is not a matter that DECC can offer a view on. DECC can offer a view on the policy and AO members are signposted to both DECC and Ofgem for further information.  



Contact details for FITs queries are set out below:

The FITS Helpline number - has been discontinued. Enquiries are now directed to: www.gov.uk/feed-in-tariffs
Specific questions relating to compliance with FITs should be directed to:

The FITs Compliance Manager
E-Mail:   fitcompliance@ofgem.gov.uk
Web links:
DECC FiTs FAQ:


www.decc.gov.uk/FiTs/FAQs

Ofgem – FiTs:


www.ofgem.gov.uk/FiTsInformation
Feed-in Tariff: 


www.ofgem.gov.uk/FiTs
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